
 

 

 
4th October 2023 

Dear Parent or Carer, 
 

Mulberry Schools Trust Annual Lecture with Susan Acland-Hood  
at the Royal Society of Arts 8 John Adam Street, London, WC2N 6EZ 

Wednesday 11th October 6.30pm - 9.30pm 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to attend the Mulberry 
Schools Trust’s Annual Lecture with Susan Acland-Hood, the Permanent Secretary of the Department of Education. This 
event promises to be an enlightening and enriching experience for our students, providing them with the opportunity 
to engage with an esteemed speaker on matters of great importance in the field of education. The evening will not only 
be intellectually stimulating but also a chance for your child to connect with peers, staff, and other members of the 
Mulberry community with refreshments on arrival. This annual event takes place at the RSA which is near Charing Cross 
and Embankment. 
 
Members of staff will accompany students to the event from the UTC, leaving at 5pm. This will involve walking from 
the UTC to Bow Road station and taking the District Line to Embankment. The RSA is then a short walk from there. Your 
child will need their Oyster Card. If your child would like to remain on school site until 5pm, we will organise for them 
to be supervised here. However, they can also go home at the end of the school day and return to the UTC for departure 
at 5pm. 
 
The event is due to finish at 9.30pm, when you can choose for your child to either be accompanied back to the UTC on 
public transport, where they will be dismissed at approximately 10.30pm, or for them to be collected from the RSA at 
9.30pm, or for them to make their own way home independently at the end of the event. 
 
To confirm your child's attendance and choose the transportation option, please fill out the attached permission form 
and return it to us by Friday 6th October 2023. This form is crucial for us to make the necessary arrangements and 
ensure the safety and comfort of all attendees. 
 
We understand that your child's education is of the utmost importance, and events like these contribute significantly 
to their holistic development. We look forward to your child's participation in this exceptional opportunity. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in providing valuable experiences for our students. 
 
Best regards, 

 



 

 2 

Ms J.Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 

 
 

Permission Slip 

 
Parent/Guardian Consent: 
 
I, the undersigned, give permission for my child, 
………………………………………………………………………………………………. to attend the Annual Lecture with 
Susan Acland-Hood. 
 
I choose the following transportation options: 
 
Return travel (Tick 1): 

o Option 1: Travel from the Royal Society of Arts back to MUTC at 9.30pm with Staff, then 
dismissed from the UTC at approximately 10.30pm 

o Option 2: Dismissed and travel home independently from the Royal Society of Arts at 9.30pm 
o Option 3: Collected from the Royal Society of Arts at 9.30pm 

 
In case of emergency, I can be reached at the provided contact numbers. 
 
Parent/Care Name (please print): ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signature: ………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Date: ………………………………………………………………………………………………. 


